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12th July, 2024 
 
Mr. Alan Dillon T.D. 
Constituency Office  
New Antrim St 
Gorteendrunagh 
Castlebar  
Co. Mayo 
F23 VE00 
 

RE:PQ 31302/24 
“To ask the Minister for Health the status of a tender process for Castlebar Primary Care Centre, has the 
tender process for the extension been completed, when will the work go to construction; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Dillon, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position in Primary Care.  
 
Construction has commenced on site. Enabling works, including service diversions and construction of a new 
car park, were completed in June. Works for the new extension commenced immediately after this. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
Mary Warde 
Head of Primary Care Services 
Galway, Mayo & Roscommon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


